TOWN OF MARSHAN

DAKOTA COUNTY, MINNESOTA

Reply To:
19980 Nicolai Ave. E.
Hastings, Minnesota 55033

MARSHAN TOWNSHIP MEETING
June 20, 2017

The June, 2017 meeting of the Marshan Town Board was called to order by Chairman
Jerry Bauer at 8:00 P.M. Others present were Gloria Pinke, Marge Snyder and John Maher.

Minutes of the May, 2017 Town Board meeting were read. Motion by Pinke and
seconded by Bauer to approve and place on file. Motion carried unanimously.

Minutes of the planning Commission meeting of June, 2017 were read. Motion by Pinke
and seconded by Bauer to approve and place on file. Motion carried unanimously.

Minutes of the Public Hearing of June, 2017 were read. Motion by Pinke and seconded
by Bauer to approve and place on file. Motion carried unanimously.

Minutes of the special meeting of June, 2017 were read. Motion by Pinke and seconded
by Bauer to approve and place on file. Motion carried unanimously.
Old Business:

Mr. Wasmund appeared to report on the Mellon and Miller cases. Progress is being made.

New Business

The Dakota County Sheriff Mr. Timothy Gonder appeared to report on what is happening
in the township. He reported that there have been a lot of unattached garage thefts. Also there has
been a lot of burning without permits.

Mr. Al Swanson appeared for a permit for the 6400 sq. ft. club house at the Hidden Green
Golf Course. A motion was made by Pinke to change the ordinance to allow golf courses as a
permitted use. Mr. Dean Johnson will rewrite the ordinance to do this. Motion seconded by
Bauer. Motion carried unanimously. Motion made by Pinke and seconded by Bauer to approve
the building permit for the 6400 sq. ft. building. Motion carried unanimously.

Josh Horsch appeared of 21720 Inga Ave. to build a home on Kirby between 180" and
190% on the west side of road. PID # 25-01700-02-030. Motion by Pinke and seconded by Bauer
to approve this permit. Motion carried unanimously.

Mr. Weis appeared about the purchase of the Angerman property. He was told the board
would contact the planner to set a public hearing.

Treasurer’s report was given. Motion by Pinke and seconded by Bauer to move
$80,000.00 from Money market to checking. Motion by Pinke and seconded by Bauer to approve
the treasurers report as read and printed. Motion carried unanimously.

Motion by Pinke and seconded by Bauer to adjourn the meeting. Meeting adjourned at
10:35p.m.

Submitted by:
Marge Snyder
Marshan Township, Clerk






